
May 18, 2024  

PSA Board Meeting 

Website Report 
 

Google Email Group: I continue to update the Google Email Group as per instructions from President Velinda 

Brown. 

 

PSA Website:  I continue to update the webpage with upcoming events and posting Board member reports after 

each Board meeting. 

 

• The Google Calendar on the Announcements and Events page is up-to-date for all known upcoming 

Community events and hut rentals. 

• Here is a quick look at the “Activities” section from the Announcements and Events page on the 

website. 

• I would like to discuss the “Neighborhood Give-away” particulars.  There were a few people who 

participated last year via their home locations.  Tina and I discussed how it could be much nicer to set up 

in the Park for this “alternative” to a community garage sale.  Items we offer will be “free”.  However, I 

would like to suggest we ask for donations to North Mason Food Bank to all who “shop” the Give-away. 

ACTIVITIES 

• Neighborhood Give-away: Memorial Day weekend. (more info coming) 

• Horseshoe Tournament: TBD Pickleball Tournament: TBD 

• 3rd of July Paradise Community Parade with Decorated Golf Carts: 5:00 pm. 

• 3rd of July BBQ Potluck: Wednesday July 3, 2024, 6:00 pm at the Hut; $10.00 per person.   

• 3rd of July fireworks: Fireworks can be viewed at the Park at approximately 10:30 pm. 

• Annual membership meeting:  Saturday, July 6, 2024 at the Hut; 1:00 pm sign-in; 2:00 pm meeting. 

• Luau at Paradise:  Saturday, August 3, 2024; 1:00 pm at the Hut.  Hosted by Pat Wood and Aaron & 

Diane Parrott. 

• Labor Day Poker/Cruise Run: Sunday, September 1, 2024 at the Park; $10.00 per entry.  Win 1/2 of the 

pot! 

• Labor Day Spaghetti Feed with Live Band: Sunday, September 1, 2024 at the Hut; 5:00 pm; $10.00 per 

person. 

• Brats and Beer Dinner: Saturday, September 28, 2024. Co-hosted by PSA and MBCC. Time and fee TBD. 

• Park Closes: October 31st 

• Campfire and S’mores Party: TBD 

 

In addition, I recently added a link on the Announcements and Events page to a one page sheet entitled “PSA 

Park and Marina Rules-2024” which should be handy to download for our members. 

 

All the above activities will be updated after the May Board meeting providing there are changes. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Susan M. Lord 


